Senator Charles Schumer

322 Hart Senate Office Building

Washington, D.C. 20510
Dear Senator Schumer,
As you know, President Trump signed an executive order barring citizens of seven predominantly Muslim countries from entering the United States.  As a result, green card holders and holders of valid visas were detained at airports across the country.  

My question to you is this:  how will you stand up to this unconstitutional order?   As a constituent and a proud citizen of the United States, I urge you to do everything in your power to fight for the rights of immigrants, who make our nation great. 

I also urge you to join the public outcry and make it clear to the Trump Administration that you will not participate in legislating or approving funding for an extremist and xenophobic agenda.
Please support only actions that respect our constitution, judicial independence and the checks and balances of our three branches of government. Thank you very much for your support on this critical matter.  
Sincerely,

Senator Kirsten Gillibrand

Washington, DC Office

478 Russell

Washington, DC 20510

Dear Senator Gillibrand,
As you know, President Trump signed an executive order barring citizens of seven predominantly Muslim countries from entering the United States.  As a result, green card holders and holders of valid visas were detained at airports across the country.  

My question to you is this:  how will you stand up to this unconstitutional order?   As a constituent and a proud citizen of the United States, I urge you to do everything in your power to fight for the rights of immigrants, who make our nation great. 

I also urge you to join the public outcry and make it clear to the Trump Administration that you will not participate in legislating or approving funding for an extremist and xenophobic agenda.

Please support only actions that respect our constitution, judicial independence and the checks and balances of our three branches of government. Thank you very much for your support on this critical matter.  
Sincerely,

Speaker of the House, Paul Ryan

Washington, DC Office 
1233 Longworth HOB 

Washington, D.C. 20515
Dear Speaker Ryan,
As you know, President Trump signed an executive order barring citizens of seven predominantly Muslim countries from entering the United States.  As a result, green card holders and holders of valid visas were detained at airports across the country.  

My question to you is this:  how will you stand up to this unconstitutional order?   As a constituent and a proud citizen of the United States, I urge you to do everything in your power to fight for the rights of immigrants, who make our nation great. 

I also urge you to join the public outcry and make it clear to the Trump Administration that you will not participate in legislating or approving funding for an extremist and xenophobic agenda.

Please support only actions that respect our constitution, judicial independence and the checks and balances of our three branches of government. Thank you very much for your support on this critical matter.  
Sincerely,

Senator Mitch McConnell

317 Russell Senate Office Building

Washington, DC 20510
Dear Senator McConnell,
As you know, President Trump signed an executive order barring citizens of seven predominantly Muslim countries from entering the United States.  As a result, green card holders and holders of valid visas were detained at airports across the country.  

My question to you is this:  how will you stand up to this unconstitutional order?   As a constituent and a proud citizen of the United States, I urge you to do everything in your power to fight for the rights of immigrants, who make our nation great. 

I also urge you to join the public outcry and make it clear to the Trump Administration that you will not participate in legislating or approving funding for an extremist and xenophobic agenda.

Please support only actions that respect our constitution, judicial independence and the checks and balances of our three branches of government. Thank you very much for your support on this critical matter.  
Sincerely,

Congresswoman Nancy Pelosi

Washington Office 

U.S House of Representatives 

2371 Rayburn House Office Building 

Washington, D.C. 20515

Dear Congresswoman Pelosi,
As you know, President Trump signed an executive order barring citizens of seven predominantly Muslim countries from entering the United States.  As a result, green card holders and holders of valid visas were detained at airports across the country.  

My question to you is this:  how will you stand up to this unconstitutional order?   As a constituent and a proud citizen of the United States, I urge you to do everything in your power to fight for the rights of immigrants, who make our nation great. 

I also urge you to join the public outcry and make it clear to the Trump Administration that you will not participate in legislating or approving funding for an extremist and xenophobic agenda.

Please support only actions that respect our constitution, judicial independence and the checks and balances of our three branches of government. Thank you very much for your support on this critical matter.  
Sincerely,

